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Woodland Ave Southbound Lane to Temporarily Close November 5 for Road Work

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is informing the public that the southbound lane of Woodland Ave between East 8th Street and
Garden Street will be temporarily closed on Monday, November 5th, from 9 AM to 3 PM to install temporary bituminous road patch
related to a previous utility project. Southbound traffic on Woodland Ave can take East Kent Road or East 8th Street as detour
routes. Northbound travel on Woodland Ave will be fully accessible. A permanent road patch will be installed next year.
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